
Dear 4NP, 

Happy Easter and Happy Vaisakhi to all those who 

celebrated last week! I hope you all had a wonderful 

time with your families and stayed safe. 

Ramadan also starts this week, who can name the 5 

pillars of Islam? 

Firstly, I’m very excited about using Google Classroom. Your parents and carers have received 

an email with your new email address and a special code to 

enter 4NP’s online classroom. I will be putting work on there for 

you to complete every week and send back to me. Remember 

if you have any questions about the learning you can write me 

a message, or if you simply just want to chat to your friends you 

can post on the wall. I will be posting the Code of Conduct and 

a timetable for you to follow during your home learning. It is 

very important that you read the Google Classroom Code of 

Conduct and follow our school values at all times. It is like our 

4NP Class Charter that we used for referencing our values.  

I have been keeping myself busy at home by writing your reports, which was bringing back 

lots of great memories! Whilst I am writing your reports, I find myself typing with a big smile 

on my face as I am reflecting on the fantastic progress every single one of you has made both 

academically and with your own personal achievements. These personal achievements might 

have been earning your pen licence, representing the school in a sports competition or 

musical performance, making new friends or purely just growing your confidence that you 

put your hand up more in class! You should be so proud of yourself. Make sure you continue 

practising your handwriting using the same website we use in class. Available here: 

https://www.lakefarmpark.academy/useful-information/ 

Who will be the first to earn a pen license in Year 5?  

 

This week the weather has been stunning, which meant I was able to have my lunch (some 

yummy tacos) outside and read as well. I have enjoyed playing some sports with my brother 

which is usually a mixture of cricket, badminton, football and basketball. It is important to 

continue to stay active and try to be outdoors enjoying the sunshine.Do you like the poster 

my mum made for her class? I thought I’d share this positive message with you all too. 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.lakefarmpark.academy/useful-information/


I am checking in to all the online learning websites regularly and keeping a record of all the 

children working hard and aiming high. Please remember to continue to log in to Times Tables 

Rock Stars, MyMaths and Bug Club. Your parents will have also received an email with 

instructions of how to access Accelerated Reader online. This means you can take quizzes at 

home. I know many of you really enjoyed them and must miss these.  

 

On Wednesday, it was Earth Day 2020 and this year marked 50 years since Earth Day first 

began. As I mentioned earlier, I know you all love a quiz so here’s one to test how much you 

know about the story of our home planet: https://www.bbc.co.uk/newsround/52357230 

One positive outcome about the lockdown is that levels of air pollution and greenhouse gases 

have fallen across the UK and in many other parts of the world. Why do you think this is? 

 

Mrs Khokhar’s message: 

I hope you all had a lovely Easter break and had the opportunity to spend quality time with 

your family. Keep up the good work you are all doing during these challenging times. We are 

all proud of you. See you soon. 

Mrs Gaware’s message: 

Hope everyone had a safe Easter break.  Can you believe that it's been a nearly one month 

since school closure?  I am sure each one of you must be busy learning and completing fun 

activities with your family.  I was delighted to see a few of you walking in Hayes, trying to keep 

yourself fit and maintaining social distance rules.  I have written a small poem for LFPA 

children who are supporting our front line heroes. 

ALL I NEED TO DO  

My day is upside down  

 I wonder, what is Lock Down? 

Why did it begin? 

When will it end? 

 

 My little friends, it is not a long story, 

Just few things to do before it becomes history, 

 I have to wash my hands, keep them clean 

Make sure I stay healthy by eating yummy beans. 

Staying close to my family is the best one,  

Keeping my distance with peers is yet to be done 

Listening to the news and reading books are some things I enjoy   

https://www.bbc.co.uk/newsround/52357230


Every day is a little the same- Oh Boy! 

Lockdown is not a curfew, 

It is care-for-you, 

 Lockdown protects all of us and helps the NHS 

 All we need to do is wait and stay safe. 

 By Mrs S Gaware 

 

Stay very safe and I look forward to hearing more from you all through Google Classroom. 

Best wishes, 

Miss Punia 

 

 

 

 


